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Miss Melanie Moore 
 
Dear Committee Members, 
 
RE: NSW Inquiry into Coal Seam Gas 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I, Melanie Moore am strongly 
opposed to the Camden Gas Project. I am horrified that the residents of 
Campbelltown and Camden must convey their concerns and right for clean air 
and water before any action is taken to stop such as outrageous act of 
environmental destruction. The methods of extraction of unconventional gas 
uses numerous chemicals which possess a high risk to our health and quality of 
life as the two main resources critical for survival is at risk of chemical 
contamination. How can such a health risk be allowed in today’s society? 
If the negative events that have occurred internationally due to Goal Seem Gas 
mining is anything to go by, I implore you to please make a conscious decision 
that the Campbelltown community can be thankful for! 
Kind regards, 



 


